
Effective December 9, 2020,
Norridgewock Public Library

will be returning to

Phone: 634-2828

Email: library@townofnorridgewock.com

www.townofnorridgewock.com/library

Selecting a Book:

❖ If you have access to the internet, the full library catalog is available at 

www.townofnorridgewock.com/library

❖ Call the library with the books you want. At one time, you are limited to 2 new release 

books and no more than 3 in total. 

❖ The librarian will set a time for you to pick them up.

Checking Out a Book:

❖ To avoid unnecessary contact, when it is time to pick them up, the librarian will place 

them outside on the ramp at the library. Patrons will not be allowed inside the library.

Returning a Book:

❖ When returning your books, please place only the books (no bags, etc.) in the drop 

box. Please do not attempt to return books to the librarian directly.

❖ To pick up new books when you return, place your order prior to drop-off and set a 

time with the librarian.

mailto:library@townofnorridgewock.com
http://www.townofnorridgewock.com/library
http://www.townofnorridgewock.com/library


We are taking proactive steps to provide you access to our collections with extra precautions. Here’s what 

we’re doing to ensure safe handling of library materials:

✓ All returned books will be quarantined for a minimum of 72 hours

✓ After quarantine, all returned books will be wiped down with a disinfectant

✓ Only once materials are properly disinfected will they be placed back into circulation.

Our partnership with Maine State Library provides you free access to a wide variety of free audio 

books through cloudLibrary

This works on many different platforms (desktop, tablet, mobile, etc.) and is free. 

All you need is a library card. Don’t have one? Don’t know your library card number? 

Give us a call at 634-2828

A direct link is available on our webpage.

Phone: 634-2828

Email: library@townofnorridgewock.com 

www.townofnorridgewock.com/library


